## CITY OF ALBUQUERQUE

June 19, 2014

David Soule, P.E. Rio Grande Engineering PO Box 93924 Albuquerque, New Mexico 87199



RE: East Century Gateway Plaza Grading and Drainage Plan Engineers Stamp Date 6/11/14 (K20-D061)

Dear Mr. Soule,

Based upon the information provided in your submittal received 6/11/2014, the above referenced Grading and Drainage Plan cannot be approved for Grading Permit or Building permit until the following comments are addressed.

- A drain with a grease trap needs to be placed in the trash enclosure.
- Add two foot curb cuts spaced every 20 feet in the drive thru lane.

If you have any questions please contact me at 924-3986 or Rudy Rael at 924-3977.

PO Box 1293

Albuquerque

New Mexico 87103

RR/CC C: File

www.cabq.gov

Sincerely,

Curtis Cherne, P.E.

Principal Engineer, Planning Department

Development and Review Services

Cent a Che